
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Steve Pelissier' <pelissier@scacog.org>

Date: 4/11/2014 4:06:07 PM
Subject: COG Meeting

Steve,

Thanks for the invitation next Wednesday. I am scheduled at MUSC that day and don't think I will be back in time. If 
there is another opportunity I would be interested in attending.

Thank you.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov
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